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Ruston Police officers logged 238 calls for service our last report; 76 were traffic stops.  
This is an increase of 38% than the same period last year, and 34% more since our 
report last month. 
 
Last week, Sergeant Clayton Grubb became a council member at the City of Roy.  He 
was appointed by a vote of the Roy City Council to fill an unexpected position vacancy.   
 
We at the Ruston Police Department wish all happy holidays and a happy New Year.  
We are honored to protect this community and we are thankful for the Council’s support 
throughout 2022. 
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